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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON PASSAGE OF CITY COUNCIL’S 
SPEED CAMERAS LEGISLATION 

 
“Since the State Senate refused to act, the City is taking the initiative and moving forward with 

common-sense legislation that will save lives. With this bill, we are doing all that we can to keep 

our kids safe when they return to school, but the State Senate is not off the hook yet. Their 

inaction speaks volumes and our kids and parents will not forget. The City will continue 

delivering robust and long-term solutions to curb speeding – because our students depend on it. 

Thank you to Speaker Corey Johnson, the City Council and Governor Cuomo for working with 

us to help find a solution that works for our kids. I look forward to signing this bill into law.” 
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